AVIATION

Safety analysis and corresponding risk mitigation for using Exemption Number 18510A
August 31, 2020
To Whom it May Concern,

Journey Aviation LLC is requesting the use of Exemption Number 18510A for pilot Stevan Nico
Mulder, ATP-, for 135.293(a)2-3 (aircraft-specific ground) and 135.293(b) (aircraft -
specific flight). Captain Mulder has extensive experience in Gulfstream V aircraft and will
periodically fly with another experienced Captain and/or Company check airman, to ensure that
standardization and all safety requirements are being met. The observing captain will report all
findings to the Director of Operations and or Chief Pilot.

At this time, | feel that there will be no added risk during any flight that Captain Mulder is
assigned to fly as pilot or first officer over the next 90 days using exemption 18510A.

Please feel free to contact me at any time with any questions.

Sincerely,

Michaoel D. Sands

Michael D. Sands
Director of Safety
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